
From: Jana Jordaan
To: corrie@oudtmun.co.za
Cc: Rachelle Stofberg
Subject: Proposed Construction of a 132KV Powerline, Outeniqua - Oudsthoorn - COMMENTS Oudtshoorn
Date: 22 January 2013 10:03:16 AM
Attachments: E_OUDTSHOORN_OUTENIQUA 132kV ROUTE_Rev1.pdf

Hi Corrie,
 
All the best for 2013!
 
The above-mentioned project with DEA Ref 14/12/16/3/3/1/613 and DEA&DP Ref
16/3/1/6/6/D7/9/0089/12 has reference. We would just like to confirm that Oudtshoorn
Municipality received the hardcopy and CD of the DBAR, EMP other supporting documentation
on 05/11/12 ? We would like to proceed with the FBAR and associated PPP phase and your
Department comment is key. Please could you perhaps indicate when we can expect
Oudtshoorn Municipality’s comment by?
(Attached is a locality map indicating proposed location and routes)
 
Many thanks and regards,
 
Jana
JANA JORDAAN
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION ADMINISTRATOR
SiVEST Environmental Division
tel  +27 21 852 2988    fax  +27 021 852 2660   
email   janaj@sivest.co.za    website   www.sivest.co.za
Consulting Engineers — Project Managers — Environmental Consultants — Town and Regional Planners
Durban - Johannesburg - Pietermaritzburg - Richards Bay - Ladysmith - Cape Town -Harare (Zimbabwe)
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